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بسم الله الرحمن الرحیم
   Madam President,

We welcome delegation of Australia to this UPR session. 

Iran expresses its serious concern over violation of human rights and humanitarian law and war crimes committed by the Australian military forces in our region. 


Iran recommends Australia the followings: 

1- To end impunity for perpetrators of war crimes by its military; 
2- To end the policy of arbitrary detention and forceful extradition at the request of the United States on the basis of false legal ground, such as alleged violation of UCMs;
3- To reverse the high level of discretion held over asylum seekers by the Department of Home Affairs; 
4- To end mandatory detention of refugees and to prohibit off-shore processing of asylum seekers; 
5- To address domestic violence, particularly against women and girls; 
6- To take necessary legal and administrative measures to end systemic police brutality against indigenous population.
I thank you.
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